

## Rob McKenna

## ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division 1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW • PO Box 40128 • Olympia WA 98504-0128 • (360) 664-1183

December 9, 2008

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW P. O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Seatac Shuttle LLC v. Kenmore Air Harbor LLC

Docket TC-072180

Dear Mr. Danner:

Today, Staff received Mr. Lauver's letter in which Seatac Shuttle LLC (Seatac) requests the Commission to permit Seatac to withdraw its November 6, 2008, Petition to Amend, and to cancel the December 11, 2008, prehearing conference and close the docket.

Staff does not oppose Seatac's request to withdraw its November 6, 2008, Petition to Amend. Staff supports Seatac's request to cancel the December 11, 2008, prehearing conference and close the docket.

Sincerely.

DONALD T. TROTTER

Senior Counsel

DTT:klg Enclosures cc: Parties